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13th February 2015  

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Lion Class 

Holly Lodge -17th March 2015 

 

We have been invited to take part in a Junior Citizen workshop at Holly 

Lodge, Richmond Park on 17th March 2014.  We will be leaving school by 

8.15am.  We will be travelling by bus and returning back to school before 

1.00pm. 

 

If you are happy for your child to take part please can you return completed 

slip below.  

 

As always, these trips are reliant on adult helpers and we would be very 

grateful if some parents and carers can support the trip on the day.  If you 

are able to come along with us please indicate this on the slip below. 

 

If you have any questions, please come and chat with us. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Rachel.  

 

Child’s Name..............................................................................Class......................... 

        

        

I give permission for my child to attend Holly Lodge 

  

  

 I am able/I am unable to help (Please indicate).      

    

    

 

Signed...............................................................................Date................................. 
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